The Holocaust Martyrs' and Heroes' Remembrance Authority רשות הזיכרון לשואה ולגבורה

13 March 2007

His Grace Jefrem
Serbian Orthodox Bishop of Banja Luka
The Head of Jasenovac Committee of the Holy Assembly of Bishops
Aleja Svetog Save 3
78000 Banja Luka
Republic of Srpska / Bosnia and Herzegovina

Fax: 387-51-316-522

Your Excellency,

On behalf of my colleagues at the International School for Holocaust Studies at Yad Vashem, I would like to thank you for all of your support in enabling teachers from the Republic of Srpska to participate in professional development seminars on the history of the Holocaust at our School as well as translating the Yad Vashem/ODIHR guidelines for educators on how to prepare Holocaust Memorial Days into Serbian.

These guidelines are now in thirteen languages, and we are very pleased to make them available to educators via our website. In addition, we sincerely hope that we will be able to distribute them to Serbian educators with whom we have worked with over the past few years.

My colleague, Orit Margaliot, recently met with your colleague, Bishop of Novi Sad Ilriney, and I sincerely hope that we shall have more opportunities to promote our common goals in the future.

Once again, we thank you for all of your support and efforts to promote Holocaust education and remembrance.

Sincerely,

Richelle Budd Caplan

Director, International Relations

International School for Holocaust Studies